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Dear Year 11 Parent/Carer 
 
I am sure you will be aware that since writing to you on 26th May regarding arrangements for 
our Year 11 pupils, Government guidance has changed and the planned social easing has 
been postponed until 19th July. 
 
As the UK remains in Step 3 of the COVID-19 recovery plan and following discussions with 
Warwickshire Public Health, unfortunately we are going to have to cancel our Year 11 
celebration event scheduled for Thursday 24th June.  Any parent/carer who has paid for this 
event will receive a full refund directly to their bank account as soon as possible. 
 
We will also unfortunately, not be able to hold the leavers assembly in school on Thursday 24th 
June.  Those pupils who have ordered a leavers hoodie, can collect their order from main 
school reception in the week commencing Monday 21st June between the hours of 
9.30am-12.30pm.  Please note that when pupils arrive at school reception, they must 
wear a mask and maintain social distance from others. 
 
As previously mentioned, we would be extremely grateful for any donations of uniform and PE 
kit for our more vulnerable families.  Any donations would be gratefully received via main school 
reception. 
 
Whilst we are hugely disappointed not to be able to hold these events for our Year 11 pupils, I 
am sure you will appreciate that we are bound by Government guidance and must do 
everything that we can to keep our pupils and families safe. 
 
Thank you for all of your support during what has been a difficult year for us all.  I hope you 
enjoy the summer break and I look forward to seeing pupils on results collection day in our 
Sixth Form on Thursday 12th August at 10.00am. 
  
Yours faithfully 
 

 
Mr I Smith 
Headteacher 
 
 
 


